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April 
3 – Out of Uniform for $1 
4 & 5 – Everybody Counts 
6 – PTC Meeting/7:00 
12 – Spirit Wear Day 
14 – Good Friday – No School 
17 – Spring Break Begins 
24 – School Resumes 
25 – Science Club 

Sunday’s Gospel 
JN 11:1-45 

 
"I am the resurrection and the 

life;  
whoever believes in me, even if 

he dies, will live,  
and everyone who lives and 

believes in me will never die.” 
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A MESSAGE FROM MRS. MEYMANN 
 

What a wonderful week!  Thank you to Mrs. Lipps, Mrs. 
Enginger, Mrs. Rehn, and all the many parents who helped us 
celebrate two great days with our Grandparents this week.  
Parents of our older students should be proud of the great job our 
eighth grade students did as they served doughnuts and fruit to 
the younger children and their grandparents.   Look for pictures 
of these special days in next week’s Jaguar Journal and on our 
website! 
 
Ask the eighth grade students about their visit from 
Congressman, Steve Chabot.  Mr. Chabot helped prepare the 
students for their upcoming trip to Washington, D.C. by sharing 
information about our nation’s capital and also his role in 
Congress.  Next week, the 8th Grade students will be traveling to 
Columbus to visit the Ohio State House and learn more about 
government at the State level. 
 
The start of April means students may wear navy shorts as their 
school uniform again.  Please remember only the kindergarten 
students are permitted to wear shorts on school Mass days. 
 

Important Reminder:  Southwest School District is on 
Spring Break from April 3 – 7.  If your child rides the bus, please 
refer to the email sent this week with the times of pickup and 
drop-off for the week.   

The National Theatre for Children and My Energy 
Kit Challenge is on a Roll – So far St. John the Baptist 
School has requested 83 Energy Kits and has saved 16,600 kWh 
of energy.  If we reach 100 kits we will receive $250.   
 
Your families can request their Free Energy Kit and credit our 
school by going online to www.MyEnergyKit.org or by calling 
the hotline at 1-855-386-9548.   You can also find helpful 
information on this website. 
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Friday Folder Flyers 

 
• April Lunch Calendar 

 

Reminders 

• Mission Boxes are due April 12 
• Students are permitted to start 

wearing uniform shorts on 
Monday, April 3 

 

Send a Scout to Camp! 
 

Cub Scout Pack 408 is selling Camp Cards again this year, a 
unique fundraiser that offers a tremendous value for our 
friends and family.  Each $10 Camp Card contains a mix of 
single use and reusable discounts from vendors like 
Subway, The Beach, Kings Island, Dave & Busters and 
more.  Each card includes a single-use tear-off for $10 off a 
$50 purchase at Dick's Sporting Goods so the card easily 
pays for itself.  If you've still got baseball/softball gear to 
purchase grab a card from the scouts before you shop.  They 
don't expire until December so even if you're squared away 
now why not get one for soccer or football supplies?  New 
this year there are "Digital Savers" discounts to over 30 
merchants linked to the card! 
 
Proceeds from each card sold are credited toward our scouts' 
summer camp attendance fees.  Contact your nearest Pack 
408 Cub Scout to purchase cards.  If you don't have a cub 
scout in your family or in your neighborhood contact 
Cubmaster Joe Combs at jcombs10@gmail.com or 513-
288-8714. 
 
 

 

Student Council is sponsoring an out-of-uniform day on 
Monday, April 3.  For a $1 donation, students can cheer on 
the Cincinnati Reds for their opening day of baseball.  
Students can wear any Cincinnati Reds shirt or jersey with 
their choice of bottoms.  If students don’t have a Cincinnati 
Reds shirt, they can wear any red shirt and choice of 
bottoms.  GO REDS! 

The Daughters of Isabella are 
raffling off a 4 lb. solid chocolate bunny 
just in time for Easter. The bunny can be 
seen in the school office. Chances are 
25₵ each and can be purchased with the 
raffle tickets that were sent home last 
week in the Friday folder or in the 
school office. The bunny will be raffled 
off on April 13, Holy Thursday. 

 

The Daughters of Isabella help support 
St. John’s School Library. 

PTC meeting for April is early due to spring break and 
other events -- it is next Thursday, April 6 at 7:00 p.m. in 
Mrs. Metzger's room. 
 

mailto:jcombs10@gmail.com
tel:(513)%20288-8714
tel:(513)%20288-8714
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 McAuley High School’s spring musical, All Shook Up, will be April 7 - 9 in McAuley’s 
Performing Arts Center, located at 6000 Oakwood Ave. in College Hill. Shows are at 7:30 p.m. on Friday, 
April 7 and Saturday, April 8, and at 2 p.m. on Sunday, April 9. Tickets are $10 for adults, $8 for students 
and seniors, and $5 for children under 10. Tickets can be purchased in advance at www.showtix4u.com or 
at the door.  
 On Sunday, April 9, there will also be a sock-hop event for little children and parents at 12:45 p.m., 
just before to the 2 p.m. show. Guests will enjoy an ice cream sundae bar and children’s activities.  Tickets 
for the sock hop event are $10 per child and $5 per adult and can be purchased at www.showtix4u.com. 
 All Shook Up is a musical comedy built around a number of songs made famous by Elvis Presley. It 
takes place in a small Middle American town in 1955, where one girl’s dream and a surprise visit from a 
guitar-playing stranger help the town discover the magic of romance and the power of Rock & Roll. 
 
 On Thursday, May 11, many McAuley High School students will be donating their hair to 
Pantene Beautiful Lengths, a partnership between Pantene and the American Cancer Society that makes 
real-hair wigs for women with cancer. Grade school girls interested in donating their hair are invited to join 
McAuley students on May 11, anytime from 2:30 – 5 p.m. Donated hair must be at least eight inches long 
and must be free of permanent color, bleach and chemicals. There will be snacks, a raffle, and each donor 
will receive a special T-shirt. Register to participate at www.mcauleyhs.net/pantene. For more information, 
contact Maria Schweikert at (513) 681-1800 x2272 or schweikertm@live.mcauleyhs.net.  

  
Sixth and Seventh Grade Girls Invited to “Mohawk Madness” at McAuley High School  

Sixth and seventh grade girls are invited to “Mohawk Madness” at McAuley High School on Friday, April 
28, from 6 – 9 p.m. Hosted by McAuley’s Student Ambassadors, the event will include LaRosa’s pizza and 
a build-your-own sundae bar, along with many fun games activities, music and prizes. There is no fee to 
attend. Registration is required at www.mcauleyhs.net/MohawkMadness2017.   

 

6th and 7th grade Future Saints and Future Panthers are invited to get their Backstage Pass and enjoy the 
Seton-Elder Performing Arts Series production of Beauty and the Beast on Wednesday, April 5th. Bring $5 
to the door. The fun begins at 5:30 p.m. with pizza, games and backstage hype. The show begins at 7:00 
p.m. Students are asked to be dropped off and picked up at Seton’s gymnasium/commons doors. 
Please register at www.setoncincinnati.org or at www.elderhs.org. 
  
Be Our Guest!  Wednesday, April 5th at 7:00 p.m., Friday, April 7th at 7:00 p.m., Saturday, April 8th at 7:00 
p.m., and Sunday, April 9th at 3:00 p.m. 
All tickets are $12 and reserved seating, except Wednesday, April 5th, which is $10 and general admission. 
Please email Mary Sunderhaus at sunderhausm@setoncincinnati.org for tickets. 
You won’t want to miss this Disney classic with a tale as old as time! 
 

http://www.showtix4u.com/
http://www.mcauleyhs.net/pantene
mailto:schweikertm@live.mcauleyhs.net
http://www.mcauleyhs.net/MohawkMadness2017
http://www.setoncincinnati.org/
http://www.elderhs.org/
mailto:sunderhausm@setoncincinnati.org
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HARRISON BRANCH LIBRARY 
10398 New Haven Road 

(513) 369-4442 
Harrison@CincinnatiLibrary.org 

 
 
 
ADULTS’ MAY ATTRACTIONS 
 
Coloring Club – Discover the therapeutic benefits of coloring on Monday, May 15 at 7:00 p.m. Relieve 
stress and enjoy the fun of coloring again! Materials and light refreshments provided. Adults register by 
calling (513) 369-4442. 
KIDS’ MAY ATTRACTIONS 
 
Scavenger Hunt! Stop in any time during the month of May to do our Mo Willems Scavenger Hunt! 
Find the pictures around the library and turn in your sheet to get a piece of candy! The pictures move so 
you can complete the hunt once per day all month!  
Ages 12 & under 
Family Game Night! Unplug for an evening with your nearest and dearest and all your friends! We’ll have 
board games and hilarious challenges for the whole family on Tuesday, May 9 at 6:30 p.m. Please register 
by calling (513) 369-4442. Ages 12 & under with caregiver 
TEENS’ MAY ATTRACTIONS 
 
Camp Halfblood Capture the Flag – In honor of the release of the second book in the Trials of Apollo 
series, complete in a series of Camp Halfblood capture the flag challenges for a chance to win a copy of the 
book! Thursday, May 11, 6:00-8:00 p.m. Grades 6-12 only – register by calling (513) 369-4442 
COMING IN JUNE FOR TEENS 
 
In honor of the next installment in the Pirates of the Caribbean series, test your nautical skills when you 
try to sink large pirate themed ships in our own life-sized battleship game on Thursday, June 22, 6:00 
p.m. Grades 6-12 only registration required. 
                                                                                                                                                 

mailto:Harrison@CincinnatiLibrary.org


http://www.gotrcincinnati.org/
mailto:kist_m@sjbharrison.org





